
 

 

 

 

April 12, 2024 

Temporary traffic changes to occur on East Robinson Street  
from Rosalind Avenue to Summerlin Avenue  

Crews will replace aging water main pipes 
 

To provide you with the most dependable and resilient services and to accommodate Orlando’s continued 
growth, OUC—The Reliable One is upgrading water main infrastructure in the East Robinson Street area of 
downtown Orlando from Broadway Avenue to North Mills Avenue.  
 
This project will replace .50 miles of aging water main pipes and includes undergrounding existing overhead 
electric distribution lines between Broadway Avenue and Eola Drive. Additionally, existing underground 
electric lines between Rosaland Avenue and Broadway Avenue will be replaced. 
 
Construction starts April 10 and will continue through December 2024. Most of the project work will be on 
East Robinson Street.  
 
OUC’s contractor, Schuller Contractors, Inc., will perform the installation. Typical work hours will be Monday 

through Friday from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. The following street closures are anticipated from April 10 through the 

end of August. 

• East Robinson Street will be closed in both directions from Broadway Avenue to North Eola Drive. 
Driveway access to businesses in this vicinity will be closed and alternate driveway entrances will 
be accessible. 

• Eastbound lanes of East Robinson Street will be closed east of Rosalind Avenue to Broadway 
Avenue.  Driveway access to 200 East Robinson Street will remain accessible. Hillman Avenue and 
Cathcart Avenue will be closed at East Robinson Street. 

• Southbound North Eola Drive will be closed at East Robinson Street.   

• Westbound lanes of East Robinson Street will be closed between North Eola Drive and Summerlin 
Avenue. Driveway access will be maintained on the south side of E Robinson Street in this 
vicinity.   

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we conduct this necessary work. Please know that the 

upgrades will provide you with the quality service and reliability you’ve come to expect from OUC.  

For project updates and additional information, visit www.ouc/projects.com.   If you have questions, please e-

mail us at resiliencyconnection@ouc.com or call us 407-434-2800. 
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